
 
 

 
 
 
 

A message from your Coordinator 
We don’t know about you, but for us at OSHC, term 1 is flying by! 

We’ve been busy the last few weeks settling in, creating some awesome 
Autumn artworks like Watercolour Leaf Stencils, Wooden Tree 
Constructions, and of course some seasonal Hama Beads. Lately we’ve 
been loving some fresh fruit smoothies and our favourite pancakes, but 
we’re also looking forward to some cooler weather and warm muffins 
and mini pizzas! 

BIG ART WEEK starts next week, and we hope you’re as excited as we 
are! There’s lots of artistic activities planned, each one a little different, 
to inspire creative expression and emotion in every child. Look forward 
to edible pizza art, clay creations, DIY playdough, magic sand, and a 
karaoke dance party! Plus, enter the Camp Australia Big Art Week 
competition to keep the fun going. We can’t wait to see what you can do! 

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can 
register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by 
downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the 
Apple App Store or on Google Play.  Once registered, it’s easy 
to make bookings and manage your account. 

It’s free to register 
Visit our blog 

New articles are added each 
week for parents and cover 
various topics to help families. 

Visit our blog 

What’s on 
the menu 

• Pita Chips & Salsa 
• Fruit Smoothies 
• Pancakes 

• Big Art Week:  
Clay Creations, Marbled 
Masterpieces, Karaoke, 
Dance Party, Pizza Art! 

Activities 
coming up 


